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All Saints Church Newsletter

This evening, 9pm in Chapel, Compline, a short
service of night prayer.

Next Sunday, 10th March, Mothering Sunday
An order of service with music links will be on our website at the
weekend.  

8am Holy Communion 

10am Holy Communion  READINGS 

Gospel: John 19:25-27

OT: Exodus 2:1-10

NT: Colossians 3:12-17

All are welcome also to 6.30pm Evening Prayer

https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0yNDI5ODYxMDcyNDc2MzE0MDcxJmM9ZTRvMSZiPTEyOTI1MjE3NzYmZD1xN3kzazRj.YD8VpY2CIFxlRX5oeEvBvq6FdCeJmOKiWkYK75zgp9c


Honouring mother nature?

We are delighted to welcome into
church an exhibition Letters from the
Global South, displaying reflections on
the Climate Crisis by young Muslim
children from around the world.  We
have begun to express our own
response in art and letters composed
at last Sunday's service.  Do take time
before or after worship to take in the
exhibition.

From Global Solidarity To
Local Action
7:00-9:00pm Tuesday 12th March
2024

All Saints Church Centre, 2 Vicarage
Rd, Kings Heath, B14 7RA

Footsteps (Faiths for a low carbon
future) is taking the opportunity of the
exhibition to explore how the exhibition
and the Climate and Ecology Bill can
inspire local action.

Letters from the Global South is a pop-
up exhibition that features letters and
images created by schoolchildren and
campaigners from communities
around the world, particularly those
vulnerable to the climate & nature
crises.

The Climate and Ecology Bill is a plan
for a new UK law that addresses the
full extent of the climate and nature
crisis in line with the most up-to-date
science. The Bill is the only proposed
legislation before the UK Parliament
that ensures a comprehensive and
joined-up approach to climate
change.

The event is free, please register to
receive the Zoom link:

This Saturday March 9th 

https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0yNDI5ODYxMDcyNDc2MzE0MDcxJmM9ZTRvMSZiPTEyOTI1MjE3NzcmZD1jMWE4ZzBo.ZT7EZZxBZFJF_GA0biEji-Mv3CYEjOSA03qBGugnT8w
https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0yNDI5ODYxMDcyNDc2MzE0MDcxJmM9ZTRvMSZiPTEyOTI1MjE3NzgmZD1qOWE1ejhz.9M6PQgjzWhgh551009i5_aTShwWHy1hJYz2yVgJDV9g


2pm anyone who would like to help prepare flowers for
Mothering Sunday, come to church, then you can stay

on for...

at 3pm in Church
There's More to Sarehole Mill than you Think
an illustrated talk by Jim Andrew
£5 including refreshments
Spread the word.

All Ages Together: our monthly services explore faith and
scripture in many and various ways.  We would love to form a team

of people to help curate and plan these services.  There is a
conference in May which looks very promising.  If anyone wanted to

attend All Saints would fund places.  

Saturday, 18 May 2024

10:00am - 5:00pm

Gas Street Central

Here is the link if you want to find out
more:https://worshipforeveryone.com/conference 

Let David or Tariro know if you'd like to talk about either opportunity.

https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0yNDI5ODYxMDcyNDc2MzE0MDcxJmM9ZTRvMSZiPTEyOTI1MjE3NzkmZD1hN3g3bTlv.00KDbpBUoyCHwJZrZETkT7dGMqNKO3VLtqYtJQFD3ZI


Looking ahead to Easter Day

We have breakfast after the dawn
service in the square.  Anyone willing
to help serve coffee, please let Lindsey
and Ted know.  After the 10am
celebration, homemade cakes would
bring much Easter joy.  Again, please
let Lindsey and Ted know if you can
bring some.

Saints Alive magazine Click here to read all
the recent issues

The Revd Lynn Busfield offers these weekly opportunities for
reflection: 

New fellowship group on Monday evenings at 7.30pm informally to discuss
the previous morning’s sermon.

There is room for up to eight people each time, so it would be helpful if you
could let the host - Lynn Busfield - know if you are coming:
email: lynnbusfield58@icloud.com

Address: Flat 4, 28 Gracewell Road, B13 9XG

For our prayers

We pray for our Muslim neighbours, friends, colleagues and classmates as
Ramadan begins on or about Sunday 10th.

Among those in our community who are unwell, we remember Wendy Turner,
Roger Tyrell, Helen Fenton and Richard Sharif.

https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0yNDI5ODYxMDcyNDc2MzE0MDcxJmM9ZTRvMSZiPTEyOTI1MjE3ODEmZD1hMmowdjJy.Dy3Yy9zgLwlzOc95TFwPSrqsDZT4ZXC1jc7JlPNl_y8
mailto:lynnbusfield58@icloud.com


Vicarage Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham
United Kingdom

You received this email because you gave
permission for All Saints church to contact

you. If you would rather not receive any
further emails, please click unsubscribe

below.

Unsubscribe

Do you know someone who would like to
receive this newsletter? Do forward it to
them

If you have received a forwarded email, click here
to subscribe:

SUBSCRIBE TO NEWSLETTER
<parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>
</parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>

Best wishes,
David The Revd Canon David Warbrick, Vicar of All Saints Kings Heath

vicar@allsaintschurchkh.org
(0121) 444 0260
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